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To: Coppell ISD Board of Trustees
From: Dr. Angie Applegate
Date: July 29, 2020
cc: Brad Hunt 
Re: CISD Asynchronous Plan for Instruction 2020-2021

At this time, we are asking the school board to approve the CISD Asynchronous, 
Remote Plan for Instruction for the upcoming 2020-2021 school year.  This plan will 
be submitted to the Texas Education Agency (TEA) for approval after board 
approval.  This plan and action steps will also be embedded into the 2020-2021 
District Improvement Plan, which will be presented to the board at the August 
2020 school board meeting.  

RECOMMENDATION:  Approve the CISD Asynchronous Plan for Instruction in 
response to COVID-19 for the 2020-2021 school year.  


